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Lights Replaced Under Warranty/Bulbs are Available Separately
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Parts Update #17-05

The standard halogen warning lights on the Microbird product have a 
changeable bulb (Figure #1). When installed at the factory, the bulb is coated 
with caulk to reduce water infiltration (Figure #2). Often times removing the 
caulk is difficult. Therefore, when covered under their 3 year/36,000-mile 
warranty, Microbird covers the light assembly. When replacing under warranty, 
you will see the new light is shipped with no caulk (Figure #3).  It is the 
discretion of the operator; however, it’s recommended that some sort of sealant 
or caulk be used around the bulb to aid in water infiltration. 

Microbird Warning Lights

PART #27E0068 Amber Light
PART #27E0069 Red Light

PART #BP1255H3 Replacement Bulb

THANK YOU TO DAN ELDERBROOM AND THE GANG AT 
LIVERPOOL CENTRAL SCHOOLS FOR POINTING THIS OUT!
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Figure #1 Figure #2

Figure #3
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CONTACT OUR PARTS DEPARTMENT WITH ANY QUESTIONS

Director of Parts
Jim Hogan
jhogan@newyorkbussales.com
607-227-5794

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Gari McQuade
gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com
Bill Cox
bcox@newyorkbussales.com
John Lewin
jlewin@newyorkbussales.com
Dave Grant
dgrant@newyorkbussales.com

Albany: 866-867-1100
Sean Conway
sconway@newyorkbussales.com
Pat Murphy
pmurphy@newyorkbussales.com

Rochester: 800-463-3232
Dave Cook
dcook@newyorkbussales.com
Steve Hibbard
shibbard@newyorkbussales.com


